The municipality of Germantown City Beautiful commission met on Monday, November 13 at the garage
down on water Street. The meeting was called to order at 6:07 PM.
In attendance was Robin Alsip, Patty Kidwell, Ellen Weinel, and Shelly Powers.

There was no old business discussed.

New business discussed was on November 27th we will be passing out the color pages to K through
three at the primary building and will be picked up on December 8.

Voting will take place at our meeting on Monday, December 11 at the depot.

We are going to meet at the creamery on Friday, November 24th at 10 o’clock to talk to the

local businesses about decorating the trees on the corners in town and asking them to have them
decorated by the horse parade.

| asked Ciara via our Facebook messenger message that we have with our group to post something on
our page asking for the town/city for their Christmas decoration and light nominations so that we can

vote on that at our meeting on December 11.

We also will be volunteering at the Christmas in the park with Shelly Powers to help pass out hot
chocolate cookies, etc. after the horse parade.

Our next meeting will be Monday, December 11 at 6 o’clock at the depot.
Meeting was adjourned at 6:54 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Patty Kidwell



